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              sensible solution or disastrous development? 
 

A talk and discussion led by Adrian Shaw, 
 the Church of Scotland’s Climate Change Officer 

 
This is an important debate and central to the future of our energy use and 
responding to climate change.  What does it mean for you and what do you 

think we should do? A big question - but one that  
eco-congregations should consider. 

 

Thursday 8
th

 May 2014  
7.30 - 9.00pm 

  

Netherlee Parish Church 
Ormonde Avenue, Netherlee G44 3SL 
 

All very welcome! 
 

For further information contact: Sheena Wurthmann 
iswu91d@gmail.com or 0141 637 1106 
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